BOXING AND WRESTLING PROGRAM
MINUTES OF MEETING

NOVEMBER 17, 2004

A meeting was held on Wednesday, November 17, 2004 at 10:00 a.m. in Conference
Room 5W at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 West Broad
Street, Richmond, Virgima. The following Task Force members were present:

Brian Crenshaw, Boxing Member
Eric C. Perkins, Wrestling Member
Wayne G. Peters, Boxing Member
Rhett Walker, Citizen Member

Paul E Alper, Citizen Member, was absent.
Also present were-

Karen W. O’Neal, Deputy Director for Licensing and Regulation
Dave Holland, Executive Director, Professional Boxing and Wrestling Program

The meeting was called to order at 10-05 a.m.

A public hearing was held on the proposed fee amendments to the Professional Boxing and
Wrestling Event Regulations. A transcript of the public hearing is available upon request. A

summary of all comment received will be prepared for the next meeting, to be held in January of
2005.

The Task Force reviewed draft regulatory changes to the current regulations covering many
topics. The Task Force agreed that the additions were appropriate and restructuring the
regulations to separate standards of conduct for different types of events was appropniate. The
draft will be revised for proper formatting and presented to the Task Force at 1ts next meeting 1n
January 2005. At that time, the Task Force will adopt a recommended drafi for the Director.
Upon the Director’s approval, the regulations will be adopted as proposed regulations and, after
obtlaining the appropriate approvals, will be released for public comment

The meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m.
( Louise Fontaine Ware
Director




